
Dear President Dekker, Mayor Sorenson, and Council Members, 

 

My name is Richard Dale, and I am respectfully submitting my name to again serve as a member on the 

Sheboygan Board of Waterworks Commissioners. I’m currently finishing my first term as a member of the 

Board. I have resided in the City of Sheboygan for 35 years and raised my family here.   

 

I graduated from the University of Wisconsin–Madison, and I am a retired Civil Engineer. I worked for 12 years 

at two private engineering consulting firms and then worked for 21 years as Distribution Supervisor with the 

Sheboygan Water Utility. I enjoyed working with the Water Utility and with the City of Sheboygan staff while I 

was there.   

 

I have over 35 years of experience as a Civil Engineer and in the field of land surveying.  

 

The opportunity to serve on the Board appeals to my continuing interest in the Water Utility and the 

development of our community. I have enjoyed being involved with Water Utility improvement projects and in 

the maintenance and replacement of critical water infrastructure. I realize it is important to make prudent 

investment in the water system while also maintaining economical water rates.   

 

My overall civil engineering and municipal experience would be an asset to the Board of Waterworks 

Commissioners, and I would be honored to serve the community in this way for another term.      

 

I appreciate your consideration of me for this position. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Richard Dale 

920-457-1365 

3811 N. 12th Street 

Sheboygan, WI 53083 

rdale5@charter.net 


